
From: Nancy Field [mailto:nancy.field.c4xc@statefarm.com]  
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 3:31 PM 
To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA 
Subject: RIN 1210-AB32 
 
Dear committee, 
As a State Farm agent who lives  and works in a small town who assists with the insurance and financial 
concerns of the general public, I am greatly concerned that the listed proposed rule would adversely 
affect my towns people. Most of my towns people do not have the funds or knowledge  to save or invest 
for their future needs, much less retirement.  Restricting knowledge and accessibility to prudent 
investments would only aggravate their financial conditions  . 
Respectfully submitted, 
Nancy A Field,  
State Farm agent of Soldotna, Alaska    
  
 


